Terry Borton, Panther Car Club, 2 Angel Croft, Burntwood, Staffordshire, WS7 1GN.



30th July 2012

Dear Terry,

I am writing to thank you and the members of the Panther Car Club for supporting the 2012 Classic Car Show at Stafford Castle.

We felt the event was a great success and there were very many positive comments from members of the public, display car owners, the various classic car club representatives, and the event traders; many of whom already want to book in for next year.

Our sponsors were pleased with the event and the Mayor and Mayoress said how much they enjoyed the day.

Please pass on our thanks to your club members for their support. And please pass on a special thank you to Bob and Colin for supporting our photocall.

We hope to hold the event again next year, the date is likely to be the last Sunday in July or first Sunday in August 2013 (depending on what other car events are on locally). We hope the Old Codgers Car Club will be able to attend. I will be in touch in due course with details.

Lastly, a big thank you to for co-ordinating your club's involvement, loaning your personal memorabilia for our display, and liaising between your members and ourselves regarding our promotion.

And congratulations of winning the Best in Class award for your stunning Panther Kallista.

Kindest regards,

Mark Hartwell,

Heritage Sites Manager, Stafford Borough Council, The Ancient High House, Greengate Street,

Stafford,

ST16 2JA.

(01785) 619130





